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Dear Client 

 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that as of the 27th of August Communications & Computer Support 

and Colmac Computers have merged.  The new entity will be Colmac Computers Pty Ltd 

trading as Communications & Computer Support.  This merger has been the result of many 

hours of discussion and planning between Will Weston (Owner of Colmac Computers) and 

myself.   

 

For you the clients of Communications & Computer Support the benefits of this merger are 

that you will have the same level of service, with the same technicians, myself included plus 

additional technicians from Colmac Computers making 10 technicians in total to support your 

needs. 

 

There is no change to Phone Numbers and Email addresses but our new office is now located 

at 2 Derwak Street, Harristown.   

 

Also please note change of Bank Details for any invoices issued on or after the 27/08/18 

  ColmacComputers Pty Ltd 

BSB 638 060 

A/C 1342 5013 (S13) 

Heritage Bank 

 

Our www.commsupport.com.au website will be updated with all the changes as they happen. 

 

You are most welcome to drop in and say hello to everybody and checkout our new premises. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully 

Communications & Computer Support 

Russell Fell 

2 Derwak Street 
Toowoomba   Qld   4350 
 
Ph. 07 4634 5899  Fax. 07 4634 5922 
Email: admin@commsupport.com.au 


